STATE OF DELAWARE
DEPARTMENT OF NMATURAL RESOURCES
& ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL
DivisioM OF WATER RESOURCES
20653 DUPonNT BLVD
UmIT 5
GEORGETOWN, DE 19947

April 21, 2008

Joseph Brown

Roth Global Plastics, Inc.
P.0O. Box 245

Syracuse, NY 13211

RE: Approval of new model numbers RMT-500, RMT-750, RMT-900, RMT-1000E, RMT-
1060, RMT-1250 & RMT-1500 from previously approved septic tanks and dosing chambers
model numbers.

Dear Mr. Brown,

The Division of Water Resources has received and reviewed your request to approve new
model numbers for previously approved septic tanks/dosing chambers. We are pleased to inform
vou that we are able to approve the referenced septic tanks/dosing chambers provided that they
are installed in accordance with the manufacturer’s guidelines and specific permit conditions.

Previously approved, corresponding models ST-500, ST-750, ST-900, ST-1000E, ST-
1060, ST-1250 & ST-1500 will maintain their approval and may be used until existing stocks are
exhausted.

If you have any other questions please contact me at 856-4561.

Sincerely,

James Cassidy
Program Manager |
Ground Water Discharges Section

Cc: file

claware's good wature depends on you!



